
UNITED S'IsATES DEPAR'I'IVIENT OF JUSTFEE 

WASHINGTON, Di:. 20530 

Address Reply to the 

 Indiested 

and Ham to I 	t and Number 

SEP 9 1980 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 - Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

In our February 7, 1980 response to your Privacy Act 
request of 1977, we advised you that documents had been 
referred to the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) for 
determinations as to their releasability to you. The FBI 
determined that all were releasable to you in their entirety. 
Copies of these eleven documents are enclosed. 

For your information, we are also enclosing copies of 
twenty-three FBI documents pertaining to the cases Harold  
and Lillian Weisberg v. Justice, et al., Civil No. 16392 
(D. Md.) and Harold and Lillian Weisberg v. U.S., Civil No. 
16392 (D. Md.), which the Civil Division processed in 
accordance with Mrs. Weisberg's PA request. 

Very truly your---  

(P  
did 

MADELYN OHNSON 
Attorney in Charge 

FOI/PA Office 
Civil Division 

Enclosures: 


